
Lochmere Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee

Monthly Report

October 2017

To: Lochmere Board of Directors

From: Ken Litowsky, Chair
Loch Highlands Ad Hoc Traffic Committee

Subject: Monthly Report: October 2017

The committee met on October 2, 16 and 30.

During October, each member of the committee:
· presented a report of their findings and recommendations for the traffic calming device(s)

they had been assigned.

Collectively, the committee:
· completed the evaluation process and scored each of the devices and strategies based on

their research
· refined a map showing where traffic calming measures could be installed along Loch

Highlands Drive
· contacted David Spencer’s office (Town of Cary) to schedule a meeting to present our

recommendations and get his input.

The map will frame the conversation with the Town.

I made a brief report to the community during the October 24 annual meeting, summarizing the
committee’s work and planned next steps.

If the members of the Board have any questions, please let me know.

Respectfully submitted,

Ken Litowsky
ramskee@gmail.com
919-622-5116


